
Van Ness Avenue a t McAl l i s te r S t ree t
San Francisco, California 94102
415 863-8800

December 30, 1976

Dear Mr. Gabriel,

I would like you to know that photographs of your wonderful
wooden garden are being shown in an exhibition called "In
Celebration of Ourselves - California" at this Museum. Your
garden is one of my favorite pieces in this exhibition aad
we have used a photograph of the garden as the poster.

Thousands of people who could never have gotten to Eureka
have come to the ^fclseum and enjoyed your work.

I am very sorry that we have never met. I have spent many
enjoyable hours in your garden. I hope to come to Eureka
again soon and will try to see you.
M awful lot of people really care about and respect what
you have done.

My very best,

A M u s e u m o f M o d e r n A r t

San Francisco Museum of Art


